
 
Heading: New recycling option for Calhoun County Residents 
 
Subhead: Recycle for free at C&C Landfill 14800 P Drive North, Marshall MI 
 
Paragraph:  
 
Starting Aug. 6, 2018  residents of Clarence Township and anyone from Calhoun County can bring their 
recycling to the C&C Landfill recycling center for free.  
 
Just pick up a program card at the Clarence Township Offices located at 27052 R Drive North and bring 
that with you to the landfill’s scale house. You can bring as much as a 96-gallon cart can hold, per visit, 
and only residential recycling is accepted.  
 
Helpful tips:  

• The C&C Landfill recycling center is located at 14800 P Drive N in Marshall, Mich. 
• The recycling center is open 7 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, and 7 a.m. to noon on 

Saturdays. 
 
The C&C Landfill recycling center accepts the following materials:  

• Paper: magazines, catalogs, junk mail, office paper, phone books and newspaper 
• Cardboard: cardboard, paper bags and paperboard 
• Plastic: plastic jugs/bottles (#1-#2) and household plastic (#3-#7) 
• Metal: aluminum cans and steel, and tin cans 
• Glass: clear and colored glass 

 
This pilot program runs through Dec. 31, 2018.  
 
Contact the Calhoun County Solid Waste Program with questions. For contact information and more 
information, visit http://calhouncountyrecycling.com/cc-landfill-program/. 


